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Dear Class of 2021 Families,
In an effort to keep you informed on upcoming Senior Activities, here is a list of events that will take place in the next few months. In addition, I have included information regarding graduation.
The approved events are:
· Wednesday, May 12 at 4 p.m. Powder Puff Football Game on WCHS Athletic Field
· 1st game Freshmen and Seniors
· 2nd game Sophomores and Juniors
· 3rd game Championship
· Cost is $10 per player or cheerleader
· Admission is $3 
· Monday, May 17 at 7 p.m. and staging starts at 6 p.m. PTA Advocacy Group Senior Car Parade at The Lagoon in Wesley Chapel (advertised but not hosted by the school)
· Tuesday, May 18 at 6 p.m. Senior Awards, by invitation, on the WCHS Athletic Field at 50% capacity
· Thursday, May 20 Athletic Awards will be hosted virtually 
· Tuesday, May 25 and Wednesday, May 26 Grad Practice during school hours
· Tuesday, May 25 Field Day after grad practice 
· Wednesday, May 26 picnic or barbecue on the athletic field after grad practice
· Friday, June 4 at 7 p.m. Class of 2021 Graduation Ceremony on athletic field. Each senior is able to invite four attendees. The graduate and attendees will check in together at the field. There will not be paper tickets distributed. Two will sit on the field with the graduate and two will sit in the stands, practicing social distancing, and masks will be required.
 
With the exception of the Senior Car Parade, all events will occur on campus.  On campus events will require a mask and social distancing. We cannot endorse or support events outside of those happening on our campus. Please call the school if you have any questions at 813-794-8700.


Sincerely, 
 
 

Matt McDermott
Principal 
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